
On Thu, Jan 23, 2025 at 2:57 PM Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org> wrote:
Mr. Gibson,
Please see attached.
Thank you,
Julie Stearns

On Thu, Jan 16, 2025 at 10:54 AM Mike Gibson <mikesuperfreak1@gmail.com> wrote:
Please supply me with the “retirement package” contract for Paul McDermott that was approved on 1/15/25.
 
Also include all emails amongst the school board members (Jim Martin Katie Campbell Stefanie Mccleish
Joy Murphy Amy Berk John Winters and Matt Spreadbury) and Paul McDermott with the discussion of
retirement contract/retirement package.

Thank you
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